October—December 2022
Dear Pastor and Friends,

Isaiah 9:6 For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the

government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be called
Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting Father, The
Prince of Peace.

I am so thankful for the birth of Christ the Prince of Peace.

It is without question that this year has not been a peaceful year. War in
the Ukraine and rumors of war elsewhere has troubled So many. There is
also war against God’s people and war against the Work of God. But
thanks be to God, which giveth us the victory through our Lord Jesus
Christ. 1Corinthians 15:57

We have certainly had our share of trouble this year, but praise God for
His victory. Earlier this year I mentioned that there was a shortage of
paper however, God supplied that need and we

now have enough to get us through this year.

We have a new tract that we have published
and are praying that it will reach many who are
troubled over all the “"doom and gloom” they are
hearing from the news media.

Florence and I wish you all a Merry Christmas
and a Happy and Wonderful New Year. And the
peace of God, which passeth all understanding,
shall keep your hearts and minds through Christ
Jesus. Philippians 4:7

In Christ’s Service,

L e T

David and Florence Wade




